
DEAF CHILD AREA
WARNING SIGN GUIDELINE

The city of Tulsa will provide DEAF CHILD AREA warning sign in
front of the residence of a hearing impaired child between the ages of 2
and 12 under the following guidelines:

1. The request must be made in writing by the parent. The letter must
contain parent's name, address, phone number, child's name, and
child's birth date. The request should be sent to the city Traffic
Engineer, 200 Civic Center, Room 633, Tulsa, OK 74103.

2. Signs will not be provided on major arterial streets nor in front of
multi-family housing complexes.

3. The signs will be 30" x 30" yellow and black diamond shaped
warning signs with the legend DEAF CHILD AREA. They will be
mounted with the bottom of the sign seven feet above the ground.
Specific locations will be chosen which will reduce as much as
possible any impact on neighbors' property.

4. It is very important that unneeded warning signs be removed.
Therefore, it is requested that the parents notify Traffic Operations
upon moving from this address. In addition this office will write
each family in November of each year requesting written
confirmation of continued residence and of a continued desire that
the signs remain. When the child reaches his or her twelfth
birthday the signs will be removed.

APPROVED:

__________________________ Date: _September_12,2002
Mark A. Brown
Traffic Engineer


